BEACHWOOD PLACE

( Formerly a place at the Beach)

February 6, 2008

Re: EURO Construction

To Whom it May Concern,

EURO Construction just completed at the end of 2007 a major and complicated
renovation of our Regime buildings, outside and inside work.

We recommend EURO for any construction project. Their work is beyond approach and
they have the dedication to provide a quality product. In addition to their construction
work, they provide excellent accounting of money spent and will help you with a budget
for the project.

If you would like to discuss further, please call my cell 843-290-4222




